PARENTS OF PREK AND KINDERGARTEN STUDENTS

If you did not fill out any forms last spring, but wish to register your 3 year-old, 4 year-old or Kindergartner for
school, and this is your first student to attend Nestucca, you will need the New Student User’s Guide. You will also
need a ParentVue account, and can create one by going to our ParentVue Account Creation link.

If you did fill out paperwork last spring, and do not have any other children attending Nestucca Valley School District,
you will need the Returning Student’s User’s Guide. You are using the Returning Student Guide because your
child’s information is already in the system, from the paperwork you filled out last spring. We just need you to verify
that we input that information correct. However, first, you will need to create a ParentVue account, and can do so by
going to our ParentVue account Creation link.

If you have an older child that has already been attending NVSD, you can login to your ParentVue account, and use
the User’s Guide we previously sent you for returning students to verify your student’s information. We want to
make sure everything is accurate, and don’t forget to fill out the T-Shirt size and Device and Internet access form for
this student also.

If you have any difficulties with any of the above situations, please email robinr@nestucca.k12.or.us.

PARENTS OF RETURNING STUDENTS

You should have received a packet in the mail already. If you have not, it’s OK, you can find what you need here. First
of all, you will need the Returning Student’s User’s Guide. You will be going through screens, verifying that the
information we have on your student is correct.

In order to do this, you will need a ParentVue account. Some of you already have them, and some don’t. If you have
already started a ParentVue account, but have forgotten your password, go to our ParentVue page and click forgot
password. Once you have created a new password, you can follow the User’s Guide to complete registration.

If you have not had a ParentVue account, you will need an activation code. Please email robinr@nestucca.k12.or.us
and she will email you an activation code back.

PARENTS OF NEW STUDENTS

If you are new to Nestucca Valley School District, you will need the New Student User’s Guide. However, first, you
will need to create a ParentVue account, and can do so by going to our ParentVue account Creation link.

Once you have created your account, you can then refer to the User’s Guide to complete the registration. Please
email robinr@nestucca.k12.or.us with any questions.



